
SUNSHINE CANYON LANDFILL 

LOCAL ENFORCEMENT AGENCY 
14747 San Fernando Road 

Sylmar, California 91324 

July 21,2008 

Dear Sunshine Canyon Landfill Interested Parties 

The Sunshine Canyon Landfill LEA has attached copies of some minor corrections that 
were requested by the ClWMB in documents that were submitted to the ClWMB as 
part of the SCL LEA certification package. The corrections are due to the ClWMB at the 
end of August, 2008. 

These pages are provided for your information. 

Please contact me at (213) 978-3068 if you have any questions. 

Thank you. 

SCL LEA Program Manager 

Wayne Tsuda 
SCL - LEA Program Manager 
Office: (213) 978-3068 
Cell: (213) 359-4568 
Email: wayne.tsuda@lacity.org 


